Western Coventry Fire District
1110 Victory Highway
Greene, RI 02827
401-397-7520
www.wcid.net

To: Coventry Survey CO.

From: Western Coventry Fire District.
Subject: Bucks Horn Meadow, Flat River Rd
Date: March 31, 2023

Attention: Ramon

This letter is regarding the proposed subdivision on Flat River Rd, in Coventry, RI. Plat 315, Lots 80 & 95.

After reviewing the submitted prints on the cistern Design, | am approving the design of the cistern as
submitted.

Prior to any installation, we need to meet at the site to determine the location of the cistern, so until a
site visit is completed, | can’t approve the location on the print.

When the installation has started, if a problem occurs and the installation cannot be completed as
approved, please contact me prior to making any changes. | will meet with the contractor and make
corrections as needed.

Based on the location of the subdivision, and the lack of any other usable water for firefighting, other
than the installation of the cistern, there may not be sufficient water to extinguish any houses that
exceed 4000 sq ft in size.

Any questions feel free to contact me at the number above.

Regards

Robert S. Mann

Captain, Fire Marshal
Western Coventry Fd




